
 

 
 
August 12, 2008 
 
 
 
Pat Bronken 
1601 N. 21st Street 
Boise, ID  83702  
 
RE: DRH08-00230 / 1601 N. 21st Street 
 
Dear Ms. Bronken, 
 
At their hearing of August 11, 2008, the Commission voted to defer your application to the 
August 25, 2008 worksession.  The worksession will begin at 5:00 p.m. in the Bonneville 
Room on the 3rd floor of City Hall. 

 
You or a designated representative will need to attend the worksession on August 25, 2008. 
 
Please contact me at 384-3830 if you have any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Sarah M. Schafer 
Chief Design Review Analyst 
BOISE CITY PLANNING AND DEVELOPMENT SERVICES 
 
SMS/nh 
 
cc:  Greg Denmark / 1602 N. 21st Street / Boise, ID 83702 
      Anne Howie / 1602 N. 19th Street / Boise, ID 83702 
      Liza Allis / 4466 N. Keldoon / Boise, ID 83702 

    Debowden & Greg Bauer / 1602 N. 22nd Street / Boise, ID  83702 
    Kim & Gary Wiener / 1411 N. 24th Street / Boise, ID  83702 
    Tracy Day / 3501 N. 32nd Street / Boise, ID  83703 
    Phoebe Smith & Gary Reedy / 1605 N. 21st Street / Boise, ID  83702 


